
 

 

On May 30th the Grade 8 Farwell committee is having the 7-Eleven 
Slurpee truck come to the school! 

Everyone will receive a Slurpee. (if you do not want your child to 
receive a Slurpee, please let the teacher know) 

The Grade 8 students will be there helping and accepting donations. 

 

We are asking for donations to help our Grade 8 students have an 
amazing Farewell!  Any donation is welcomed $1, $2, whatever you 
can donate! Donations can be given to the teachers before hand or 

given to the students on May 30th.  

 

Thank you! 

Grade 8 Farewell Committee 

 


